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Welcome to our friends from Magill RSL; President Meredith and Affiliate and Committee Member Denny. A 
few couldn’t make it to this meeting: Greg and Robyn and Graham.  Lindsay arrived a little late, but with a 
note from his mum saying he had a dodgy back.  Well done Lindsay under the circumstances. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
What do you like most about Autumn? 
 
The changing colour of the trees was a popular response. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

Some of us were trolling through the most complex combinations of names from the old German and 
Austro-Hungarian Empires, but as it turned out Philip didn’t even have a surname on his birth certificate; it 
was simply Prince Philip of Greece and Denmark. 

 
 
 

 
Just under $900 profit from the Market goes to Shelter Box.  We will top up to $1,000 to match the cost of 
one Shelter Box. Let’s hope Shelter Box can help the people of East Timor.  Simon is going to check out 
Rotary Clubs in NSW to see if there is something organised by Rotary to help the recent flood victims.  We 
may be helping our own next market in May.  Photo taken post market.  Apologies to Chris and John who 
had completed their early shifts and missed the photo shoot.  
 

 



 

 
 

 

 
‘The Price of Liberty is Eternal Vigilance’ is the motto of the Returned Services League (RSL), which was 
adopted by the League in 1923 after its foundation in 1916.  The League’s founding was in response to a 
lack of oganised repatriation and medical facilities that were available to those returning from the Great 
War.  This was in addition to helping the families of those who did not return. 
 
The core business of the RSL revolves around the five pillars of Advocacy, Services, Mateship, 
Commemoration and Sustainability. 
 
The Magill Sub-Branch can be traced back to 1921, but actually came into being in April 1946 (75th 
anniversary this year).  Land in Lorne Avenue was offered to the sub-branch by the City of 
Campbelltown in 1947 and the current building was completed in 1958. 
 
Membership is not a requirement for any person to visit the club and the clubrooms can be hired or 
donated to groups for functions.  There’s and open invitation to veterans and their families the first 
Tuesday of every month for a free fish and chip lunch.  See below. 
 
There are regular tour guides for schools, scouts with the extensive military memorabilia being the 
feature. 
 
Meredith told us of the history of how The Gums became a centre for celebrating Anzac Day, the 
Memorial Walk and now relocating the WWI memorial near Magill Primary to the Gums. 
 
Meredith went on to give us facts and figures on the number of veterans and much more.  Thanks 
Meredith, for bringing us up to speed on your Sub-Branch and the RSL. 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

Meredith, Mark and Denny 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
RYPEN 23 -26 April.  https://rotary9510.org/event/rypen for 14 to 17 year olds. 
 
For Whom? A residential leadership seminar for aspiring leaders aged 14 to 17 years  
When? Fri 23-Mon 26 April 2021 (ANZAC Day Long Weekend)  
Where? at Woodhouse Activity Centre, Piccadilly, South Australia 
RYLA 22 – 28 APRIL 
 

Who is Eligible? 

RYLA is open to young people aged 18 to 25 years with an ambition to improve their leadership 
skills. So, if you see yourself making and shaping your community in the future, we want you!  

Lindsay is liaising with Campbelltown re sponsorship‘ 

Further information is available at www.ryla9510.org 

When? Course 1 -Thurs 22-Wed 28 April 2021 
Where? Nunyara Conference Centre Belair  
Other? The Graduation Dinner is the last evening of the course  
Please encourage your family and friends to apply- Please contact Maria Figg 0421 986 508 
 

 
 

 

 

President Rotary Club of Magill Sunrise

 
 

Mark Thompson 

 

Colin Hill 

Tuesdays 6.45 AM for 7.00am 
The First Three Tuesdays of the Month  



 

 
 

Campbelltown Memorial Oval, Darley Road, Paradise, but not for long
 

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill
 

https://www.google.com/search?client=safari&rls=en&q=district+95
10+david+jones&ie=UTF-8&oe=UTF-8 

 

 
 

 

 
https://www.facebook.com/voiceofrotary.org.au/  

 
 

 

6.30pm Campbelltown San Giorgio Club Henry St, Payneham 



 

 
 

6.15pm St Peter’s  ‘Peripatetic’  Check before Attending 
6.30pm Kent Town Lord Melbourne Hotel 63 Melbourne Street, Nth Adelaide 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town (1st 
and 3rd Wednesday then 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays Bocelli Cafe Hutt St.) 
 

1.00pm Norwood    Manto Café Parade, Norwood 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays at Manto Café1st, 3rd and 5th 
Wednesdays at Kensi Hotel 22 Regent St 

6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta Tower Hotel Cnr St Bernards & Magill Rds, Magill 

No Meetings
 

 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 
 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 


